
Kings Meadows - Proposed Heavy Vehicle Rest Area 

Mrs PENTLAND question to MINISTER for INFRASTRUCTURE 

The proposed Kings Meadow heavy vehicle rest area has raised significant concerns 
among the Mount Pleasant Estate residents, particularly regarding noise, light pollution 
and safety impacts on their community. Given that the project is, in its current design, 
appearing to lack adequate justification and alternative locations such as that the 
nearby Youngtown industrial area may be better served for both residents and for the 
truck drivers. Will the government reconsider the current location of the rest area to 
minimise disruption to the local community and ensure the amenity and safety of 
residents in the protected area? 


